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For Immediate Release 

September 28, 2022 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Kūhiō  Kalaniana’ole Park will be closed to automobile traffic 

starting September 28 to October 6, 2022. 

 

Hawaii’ County Department of Public Works (DPW) and Nan, Inc will be preparing the road for 

paving in front of the entrance to Kūhiō Kalaniana’ole Park on Wednesday, September 28, 2022. 

Nan, Inc. will pave from October 3-6, 2022.  County of Hawai’i Parks and Recreation will be 

closing the park entrance to automobile traffic during the paving project.  Pedestrians will 

continue to have access to all park amenities.  

We appreciate your patience and apologize for this inconvenience.   
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